

Danbury Ski Club Annual Picnic Saturday Sept. 16, 2017 Noon to 7 pm Dickinson Park, 50 Elm Drive, Newtown CT Rain or Shine

The picnic is open to non-members, so feel free to invite your friends and family so they can see what the club is all about.

Adults: \$10 Guests: \$15

First Child 11 - 17 years old: \$5

Additional Children 11 - 17 years old: \$2 each

Kids 10 and under are Free

Events:

- Volleyball, Tennis, Skate Park
- Softball (bring your glove and/or other equipment)
- Hanging out with friends and meeting new ones

Food:

Back To Grillin'

- Burgers, hot dogs, chicken
- Potato salad, cole slaw, garden salad, etc...
- Water and soda
- Donations of additional sides, desserts and/or appetizers are welcome

Make checks payable to Danbury Ski Club.

PLEASE RSVP:

Contact: Ray Hepburn (h) 203-364-9809 (c) 631-834-2198 Rayhep51@yahoo.com

Please consider helping us with set up or clean up